[image: image1.emf] 

[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.png]


send parents and families?
Next, establish how much time and money you can spend on your newsletter. These factors will help determine how frequently[image: image6.jpg]


[image: image7.wmf][image: image8.wmf]
[image: image9.jpg]










 
                    


[image: image10.jpg]DIOCESE OF PLYMOUTH

MMS's

Financial Management Standard in Schools

UNIVERSITY OF

b@TER

J
ITE Partner blkelt



[image: image2.emf]  The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized information to a targeted audience. A school newsletter can be a great way to develop a strong relationship with parents. First, choose a short title or theme for your newsletter — something like "School News," or “Back to School.”  If you’d like,  you  can also add a   date and   volume number  for yo ur  newsle t ter.   Next, establish how much time  and money you can spend on your  newsletter. These factors will  help determine how frequently  you publish the newsletter and  its length.  

[image: image3.png]



St Nicholas Catholic Primary School Newsletter

















Headteacher:  Mrs A Folland








4th November 2016





Headteacher’s News








shared with you at Parent’s Evening later in the month.  These targets are based on the top 20% of schools nationally and have been set to ensure that our children achieve more highly at the end of 2017 than they did at the end of 2016.  Tying in with each Class’ Learning Journey of ‘Aspirations’ last half term, we will be sharing our increased expectations for children in an assembly next week!














Thank you to Dartmouth Class for such a beautiful ‘Remembering’ Liturgy this morning.  It was a very moving opportunity to remember loved ones who have died and to hear that ‘There is a time for everything….’ (Ecclesiates 3)





We have recently completed a target setting process for each child in reading, writing and maths and these, challenging, targets will be














Information


Goodbye to Val


�


We said goodbye to our Mealtime Assistant, Val Streat, before half term after 15 years with us. She was given the traditional St Nicholas send off with cards made by the children, flowers and an engraved vase thanking her for her dedication to the school. In addition the tables were turned and she was served lunch by the children instead of the other way around. She was a much valued member of the team and will be missed by the children and staff alike. We hope she has a wonderful retirement. 





Parent’s Evening


On Monday booking will be open on Parentmail for our Parent’s Evenings on the 22nd and 23rd November. You can book a time and date to see your child/ren’s teacher/s. If you have any problems with booking please see Josie in the Office. 





Admission to Reception Class in 2017 


The application facility for places in Reception for 2017/18 academic year will open on 15th November and close at midnight on 15th January 2017. Please apply between these dates and express up to 3 preferences via the online application facility at � HYPERLINK "http://www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline" �www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline�. Applications cannot be made after the closing date. Hardcopy forms can be requested via the Admissions Helpline on 0345 155 1019. 





Devon will run the annual public consultation on school admissions arrangements for state funded schools and education travel arrangements from 1/11/16. You are invited to view the proposals at � HYPERLINK "http://www.devon.gov.uk/admissionarrangements" �www.devon.gov.uk/admissionarrangements�.  





We are holding tours on 15th November at 9.30am and 6pm for parents who have children who will enter Reception in September 2017. Please contact Ali Brocksom (abrocksom@stncs.uk) to book a place. We also have some spaces in our Nursery for Spring and Summer term. For a tour or more information please contact Ali. We can also offer before and after school club provision for children from 3 years old. 
































 �Diary Dates


November�
�
7th �
Class assembly led by Rougemont 9am�
�
8th �
EYFS Stay and Play 8.50 – 9.50am�
�
9th �
Dress Down for Christmas Day�
�
10th�
EYFS Stay and Play 8.50 – 9.50am�
�
15th �
School Tours for new families 9.30am and 6pm�
�
17th�
Parent’s Workshop – Google apps 6pm�
�
18th �
Children in Need  -spotty non-uniform day! �
�
20th�
School led mass at Sacred Heart Church 9.30am�
�
22 & 23rd�
Parent’s Evenings 4.00 – 6.30pm�
�





















Stars of the Week


Charlie Crampton


Flynn Margrie


Charlotte Whitham


Lizzie Robinson


Joe Port


Martha Spreckley


Bennet Ben


Daniel Hemming-Reynolds


Tamara Dow


Kieran MacIver


Well done to you all!











Living and Learning in Spirit and in Truth
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British Values


… should enable students to acquire a broad general knowledge of and respect for public institutions and services in England.





Over the next two weeks the children will be involved in activities to mark Remembrance.  





This is a national mark of respect for service men and women who have been involved in conflict in history and also for those who are involved today.  





We encourage the children to give thanks for the ultimate sacrifice these brave men and women have made for peace in our world.





Mealtime Assistant Vacancy


We have a vacancy for a permanent Meal time Assistant in school to work 1.5 hours per day (11.45 - 1.15pm) Monday to Friday, 7.5 hours per week / 285 hours per annum to start as soon as possible. Grade A (Scale point 6) £8.25 per hour (Plymouth CAST are a Living Wage employer). For more details and an application form please contact Ali Brocksom in the Office (� HYPERLINK "mailto:abrocksom@stncs.uk" �abrocksom@stncs.uk�). 





Drop Off, Drop in….


Every Wednesday from 8.45am to 9.30am come and have fresh coffee and cake or pastries in the Bickleigh room with friends old and new. 





Tempest Photographs


Tempest will return on the 14th November at 1pm to take catch up individual photos of the children who were absent before half term. All orders for photos taken on the 21st October before half term must be back in school by Monday 7th November. 





Can you help??


If you have a sewing machine and would be willing to help to make (easy) angel costumes for the nativity performances this year please contact Mrs Turner (� HYPERLINK "mailto:nturner@stncs.uk" �nturner@stncs.uk�). Your help would be much appreciated.


If you would like to come and read all or part of a favourite story to a class of children as part of our “Love Reading” initiative please contact Ali Brocksom (� HYPERLINK "mailto:abrocksom@stncs.uk" �abrocksom@stncs.uk�). 





Health & Safety


Please could parents ensure that children do NOT walk along the school wall on Ringswell Avenue, either inside or outside the school grounds. 





Keeping Children Safe Online


Useful information can be found at http://gooseberryplanet.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/Gooseberry-Parent-AntiBullying.1.pdf
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St Nicholas Catholic Primary School, Ringswell Avenue, Exeter, Devon, EX1 3EG


01392 445403  admin@stncs.uk     www.st-nicholas-exeter.devon.sch.uk


St Nicholas School is committed to safeguarding children.


Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs Amelia Harding Deputy Child Protection Officers: Mrs L Stone, Mrs A Folland and Mrs S Beach. Named Governor for Child Protection: Mrs Lisa Thomas








PTA


Dress Down for Christmas!


The PTA will be holding a non-uniform day on Wednesday 9th November in return for a donation to the Christmas Fayre: 


Foundation Stage and Years 1 & 2:


Please bring in a donation of chocolate goodies for the Chocolate Tombola* 


Years 3, 4, 5 & 6:


Please bring in a donation for Christmas Hampers*


(e.g.Christmas biscuits, Christmas food in jars or tins, Christmas snacks . . . something you'd like to find in a Christmas Hamper)


No alcohol or fresh items please!


 * Please check the ‘Use by’ date of any donation and ensure that it has a ‘Use by’ of at least Dec 31st 2016!


 


Thank you as always for your support – we couldn’t do it without you!





Theatre Alibi Performance ‘The Boy Who Climbed Into the Moon’


Wednesday 30th November - 7pm Adult £5 / Child £4


 


We've been lucky enough to secure another visit from the wonderful Theatre Alibi who will be performing their latest production at the school on Weds 30th November 2016 at 7pm.





These productions are always very popular and we have a limited number of tickets available. To order tickets, please send an envelope in with your child (or drop in to the school office) stating how many adult and child tickets you would like and don't forget to enclose your payment! (Correct money would be appreciated.)  Your tickets will then be sent home with your child at a later date.	











Weekly Reflection


They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old:


Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn.


At the going down of the sun and in the morning,


We will remember them.


�








Reminders�


Don’t forget……..


to regularly check the website news page and calendar


to send in a dinner ticket if your child has had a meal without one. You will also receive a reminder text.


to bring in evidence of any medical appointments your child has in school time for our records


to bring in evidence of booked Able and Talented courses for our records.












